
To:  Johan Vestergaard Paulsen (jovepa@sbst.dk)
Cc:  Frederik Schelle Hornnes (fresho@sbst.dk)
Fra:  sarter@erst.dk (sarter@erst.dk)
Subject: Re: LCA requirement follow-up, correction to table
Sent:  11-03-2025 15:59

Dear Johan,

With regard solely to the assessment of the economic impact on trade and industry, based on your 
description, in my assessment, there are no new administrative consequences for trade and industry.

Sincerely,

Sarah Ulbæk Terkildsen
Administrative Officer

DANISH BUSINESS AUTHORITY
Better Regulation

Dahlerups Pakhus
Langelinie Allé 17
2100 Copenhagen Ø
Landline: +45 35291000
Telephone: +45 35291880
Email: sarter@erst.dk
www.erhvervsstyrelsen.dk

MINISTRY OF INDUSTRY, BUSINESS AND FINANCIAL AFFAIRS

The Danish Business Authority is responsible for the processing of your personal data provided to us. Read more about the purpose and legal 
basis for data processing at erhvervsstyrelsen.dk
We encourage you to use your digital mailbox on Virk to send any sensitive information.

From: Johan Vestergaard Paulsen <jovepa@sbst.dk>
Sent: 11 March 2025 15: 20
To: Sarah Ulbæk Terkildsen <SarTer@erst.dk>
Cc: Frederik Schelle Hornnes <fresho@sbst.dk>
Subject: Re: LCA requirement follow-up, correction to table

Dear Sarah,

The assessment that the change does not entail any economic consequences for trade and industry must be 
included in the EU notification.
I therefore think it is better if the answer about the following is sent in a separate email. Do you have the possibility 
to resend the answer (that it does not have any economic consequences for trade and industry), but only regarding 
it? Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Johan Vestergaard Paulsen
Special Consultant

Telephone: +45 5115 1604
Email: jovepa@sbst.dk
Website: www.sbst.dk

The Danish Authority of
Social Services and Housing

This is how we process your personal data.

http://www.erhvervsstyrelsen.dk/
mailto:sarter@erst.dk


From: Johan Vestergaard Paulsen
Sent: 10 March 2025 14: 21
To: 'sarter@erst.dk' <sarter@erst.dk>
Cc: Frederik Schelle Hornnes <fresho@sbst.dk>
Subject: LCA requirement follow-up, correction to table

Dear Sarah,

As just mentioned,

we are about to request the BR18 amendment to revise the LCA requirements for 2025. You have been our contact 
person on this.

We now need to make two corrections in Table 7. See the attached draft amending Order. If you search for the word
‘Correct’, two comment fields will appear, where you see the values that will be corrected.
In our assessment, the correction of these two values has very modest economic consequences. Do you agree? 
I consider this to be independent of the business economic consequences that are already being assessed by you.

Please call me if we need to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

Johan Vestergaard Paulsen
Special Consultant

Telephone: +45 5115 1604
Email: jovepa@sbst.dk
Website: www.sbst.dk

The Danish Authority of
Social Services and Housing

This is how we process your personal data.

mailto:sarter@erst.dk
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